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Mr. Gregory P. Yuhas
Chief, Nuclear Regulatory. Commission Region V
Radioactive Material Safety Branch
Attention: Gregory P. Yuhas, Chief
1450 Maria Lane
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Dear Mr. Yuhas:

In reference to your letter dated 28 Mar 94, Notice of
Violation Docket Number 030-20427, regarding item 9 of the
license renewal dated 22 Jan 92, the " CAUTION" label has been
placed on the device and is in legible condition.

The device was not in use at the time of inspection and had
not been used for the 5 months prior to the inspection. The
contractor was not on the site on a regular basis during this
period of time. The device was basically in storage.

The " CAUTION" label is in place'and in legible condition.
Additional " WARNING RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS" signs have been placed
on the device, and a new check list to include' shuttle position
has been established between the contractor and the Radiation-
Safety Officer. Full complia'nce has been achieved as of
15 Mar 94.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to
contact me at (213) 894-5328 or Dr. Ronald J. Hawley,
at (602) 640-2076.

Sincerely,

FOR THE COMMANDER: A
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Jerom J. Dittman
Lieutenant Colonel
Corps of Engineers
Deputy District Engineer
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US Nuclear Regulatory Commission

ATTN: Document Control Desk
US Nuc Reg Comm Reg V
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